
 

 

Hurricane Dorian – Update September 4, 2019 
 

Below please find updates we received this morning regarding the ports, terminals and 
railroads along the path of Hurricane Dorian: 
 

 Port Everglades will be fully reopened. 
 

 South Florida Container Terminal will reopen Wednesday, September 4th at 0700 hrs 
for truck gates and vessel operations.  

 

 Port of Miami terminals are fully operational. Trucking operations in the Miami area 
have resumed for the spotting and pick up of equipment. However, all other 
intermodal for cargo via Miami remains suspended due to the projected path of the 
storm. The railroad service remains suspended until further notice 

 
Updates from railroads/terminals on the East Coast: 
 
Savannah, GA – Garden City Terminal is CLOSED Wednesday 9/4  
Charleston, SC – CLOSED Wednesday 9/4 and Thursday 9/5, plans to RE-OPEN at 9:00 am 
on Friday 9/6  
Jacksonville, FL – Port CLOSED Wednesday 9/4  
 
UFO will continue to monitor this storm very carefully and will advise you with any new 
developments.  Please contact Marc Mugfor if you have any questions  
mmugfor@ufoltd.com. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

WISCONSIN 
Universal Forwarding Overseas, Ltd. 

941 North Perkins Street 
Appleton, WI  54914 

Phone: 920-731-0822 
www.ufoltd.com 

 

ILLINOIS 
Universal Forwarding Overseas, Ltd. 

1099 West Hawthorn Drive 
Itasca, IL  60143 

Phone: 630-766-7121 
www.ufoltd.com 

September 4, 2019                         Established 1978 

NEWSLETTER 

 

UNIVERSAL FORWARDING OVERSEAS 

mailto:mmugfor@ufoltd.com

